Liquor Bulletin

Bring Your Own Liquor

July 2020

This bulletin is to advise Class A, Class B and Class C (Club and Adult Residence) licensees of
amendments to Section 5.3 of the Licensee Handbook (LH).

Effective immediately, the Bring Your Own Wine endorsement is expanded to include all liquor
products. Licensees may allow patrons to bring commercially manufactured, sealed bottles or
containers of liquor onto the licensed premises.

A licensee may request a licence endorsement from AGLC to offer this optional service to its patrons.

The LH may be accessed on AGLC’s website at aglc.ca.

If you have any questions please contact AGLC’s Compliance Branch at inspections.mailbox@aglc.ca.
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